
Att. Senator Osten, Representative Walker, Senator Miner, Representative France and 
members of the Appropriations Committee 
  
Re: HB 6439 AN ACT CONCERNING THE STATE BUDGET FOR THE BIENNIUM ENDING JUNE 
THIRTIETH, 2023, AND MAKING APPROPRIATIONS THEREFOR. Please tell the Appropriations 
Committee it's in reference to the March 9, 2021 public hearing.  
  
I am in favor of better representation of retired teachers on the TRB.  I say this considering the 
large percentage of retired CT teachers 
currently.  Thanks for listening, 
  
Patricia McMahon Clark (1954-1989) 
 


